Kindergarten Prep News

LUNCH ACCOUNTS

Please check your child's lunch account.
Any child in the red will need to bring a sack lunch until their account is caught up. Lunch credit is no longer being extended through the end of the year.



REVIEW WEEK

We will spend our last week of school reviewing our letters, numbers, shapes and colors. It has been a great school year and we wish each student a great summer as we send them off to "big" school.

CLOSING PROGRAM THURSDAY, MAY 24 Time: 11:30 am

Please plan to join us for our
Award Ceremony and closing
program on Thursday, May 24.
The program will be in the Church
Sanctuary. The Early Preschool
and the Kindergarten Prep classes
will combine for our own special
time together. Awards will be
presented to the children for their
hard work this school year.

Children will be released at the conclusion of the program to their parent or guardians for the rest of the day. There will NOT be school that afternoon, so please plan to have someone here to pick up your child NO LATER than 12:00 (noon).

This will be a special time in the life of your child and one you won't want to miss. See you all there!!!

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL THURSDAY, MAY 24